
I am asking your support for house bill 3265.  The Oregon Law (ORS 181.820 has protected immigrants to our state. But often local 
police and government buildings can be a threat to immigrants.  Since many local police departments seem to be an extension of 
ICE victims and witnesses might be reluctant to aid in criminal investigations.  We need to protect our neighbors so they are not 
afraid to take their children to school or to interact with government agencies that are their to protect all people who live in our state.  
Please pass HB3265.
Thank you
 Evelyn Zaic.  3500 Upper Dr Lake Oswego OR


